

OFFICIAL NOMINATION EMANUEL "TUBB" BELL AWARD

Dear Birmingham City High School Administrators, Athletic Directors, Coaches, & Teachers:

The Birmingham Athletic Partnership has created an award in honor of Coach Emanuel "TUBB" Bell. This award will recognize a middle or high school coach from the Birmingham City School System that exhibits the character, dedication, and courage that Coach Bell portrayed throughout his life.

Name of Candidate:
School:
Home/Cell Number:
Email Address:
Sports Coached:
Please write a brief description why you are nominating this candidate:

The <u>completed form</u> must be received by May 1st, 2019. Please e-mail form to <u>tpugh@bapteam.org</u>.

Toney Pugh
Executive Director
Birmingham Athletic Partnership
2150 Richard Arrington, Jr. Blvd N
Birmingham, AL 35242

If you have any questions, please e-mail Mr. Pugh at tpugh@bapteam.org.